

MEMORANDUM

Edward T. Foote II, President

From:

Steven Green

Chair, Faculty Senate

Date:

30 October 2000

Subject: Faculty Senate Legislation #2000-08(B)-Amendment to the Undergraduate Bulletin

with respect to credit only courses.

The Faculty Senate, at its 25 October 2000 meeting, voted unanimously to approve two related changes to the Undergraduate Bulletin.

Page 36 of the 2000-2001 UM Undergraduate Studies Bulletin passage currently reads: CR-Grade signifying that credit only is awarded based on a "C" average or better.

This legislation changes it to read:

CR-Grade signifying that credit only is awarded based on a "C-" average or better.

Page 42 (#4), the passage currently reads:

Letter grades will be submitted by instructors to the Office of the Registrar which will change all grades "A" through "C" to CR (Credit Received) for those enrolled under the "CR/NC" option.

This legislation changes it to read:

Letter grades will be submitted by instructors to the Office of the Registrar which will change all grades "A" through "C-" to CR (Credit Received) for those enrolled under the "CR/NC" option.

These changes will maintain consistency with p. 42 (#5) that indicates no credit is given for a D or F. These changes also clarify that a C- grade receives credit.

This legislation is now forwarded to you for your action.

SG/k1

cc:

Luis Glaser, Provost

Lawrence Goldberg, Chair, Academic Standards Committee

CAPSULE: Faculty Senate Legislation #2000-08(B)-Amendment to the Undergraduate Bulletin with respect to credit only courses.

RESPONSE BY THE PRESIDENT:DATE: 11-20-00
OFFICE OR INDIVIDUAL TO IMPLEMENT:
APPROVED: 5 8 6
EFFECTIVE DATE OF LEGISLATION:
NOT APPROVED AND REFERRED TO:
REMARKS (IF NOT APPROVED):